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and that would relate to that bank bill, whatever it is. 

SENATOR CLARK: That has not come up yet.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Oh, but it is going to come up?

SENATOR CLARK: Ye.s.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Oh.

SENATOR CLARK: Any other motions will come up now.

SENATOR CHAMBERS: Thank you.

PRESIDENT LUEDTKE PRESIDING

PRESIDENT: Okay, Mr. Clerk,what is the first motion
then? Senator Higgins, for purpose do you arise?

SENATOR HIGGINS: Well, I had my light on for a long
time and I thought that was the proper procedure to put 
your light on and then be recognized but evidently you 
just pop up.

PRESIDENT: Yes.

SENATOR HIGGINS: But I just want to add a comment to
Senator Kochfs question, or remarks. It was my under­
standing that the Governor said he didn't have the time 
to get all the bills read and get them back to us by 
Friday. And then when they said he would get them all 
back to us so we would have a chance to veto them...or 
override his veto if we wanted, I asked them, how is this 
possible that first they said that the Governor wouldn't 
have time and now he does have time, and somebody said, 
well, he took a speed reading course. So I just have to 
go along with Senator Koch and say, it sounds to me like 
there's something rotten in Denmark here, but we don't 
have any choice evidently.

PRESIDENT: Okay. Anything further on this? I guess
we are ready then for the motion, Mr. Clerk? What's the 
first motion on the desk?

CLERK: Mr. President, the first motion I have pertains
to LB 561. Senator Schmit would move to suspend the 
rules, Rule 6, Section 11; Rule 7, Section 7, to permit 
a motion to override that portion of LB 561 pertaining 
to Aid to Dependent Children.

PRESIDENT: The first motion is suspend the rules, and then
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